SENATE OF THE REPUBLIC OF POLAND Warsaw, May 6, 2009
THE EUROPEAN UNION AFFAIRS COMMITTEE

COSAC Presidency

Mr. Ludék Sefzig
Chairman of the Committee on EU Affairs
Senate

Ms. Katefina Jacques
Chairwoman of the Committee for European Affairs
Chamber of Deputies

Dear Colleagues,

The delegations of the EU Affairs Committees of Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary and
Poland have a tradition of holding biannual meetings, preceding the COSAC meeting, in order
to discuss the topics of the conference and to prepare the common position on the issues under
discussion.

During our last meeting, which was held on 24-26 April 2009 in Warsaw, we agreed on a
common statement. The statement contains several provisions, which we wish to present to
the COSAC Presidency for its consideration.

Yours sincerely,

7

Edmund Witlprodt
Chairman of the European Union Affairs Committee
Senate of the Republic of Poland
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